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Beaverton School District is committed to ensuring that all students have equal access and opportunities for 
achieving to high standards, regardless of the languages spoken at home. In order to carry out this 
commitment, our district provides the interpretation and translation services to the families through the BSD 
Welcome Center, located in the building of the Beaverton Activities Center.  At the Welcome Center, we have 
bilingual staff members who are happy to answer your questions at any time.  Our Bilingual Facilitators speak 
Spanish, Chinese, Vietnamese, Japanese, Korean, Russian and Somali.   Additional language support can be 
provided as resources are available.  
 
If you need an interpreter for the parent teacher conferences or other meetings with teachers, or if you would 
like to contact your child’s school but do not know the contact person, please call the Welcome Center at (503) 
672-3715. Our bilingual facilitators will help with any other questions or concerns. If an interpreter is not 
available, please feel free to leave a message in your language, and you will be contacted as soon as possible. 
The location and the hours of the Welcome Center are provided below:  
 
Thank you.  
 
Wei-Wei Lou, Ph D. 
  
 

 
      Tri-met Bus Line: 76, 78, 88 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
District Goal for 2010-2015:  All students will show continuous progress toward their personal learning goals, developed in 
collaboration with teachers and parents, and will be prepared for post-secondary education and career success. 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School 
District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual 
orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in 
any educational programs,	
  activities	
  or	
  employment.	
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                 Wei-Wei Lou, Ph.D. 
English Language Learners Education Department 

Welcome Center 
12500 SW Allen Blvd, #B 

Beaverton, OR  97008 
503-591-4635 / Fax 503-591-4656 
wei-wei_lou@beaverton.k12.or.us 

 

ELL Education Department 
Welcome Center 

Located in the Beaverton 
Activities Center 

 
 

12500 SW Allen Blvd. 
Beaverton, OR  97008 

503-672-3715 
 
Hours: 
         M-F 8:00AM - 4:00PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


